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Dear Parents and Carers 

Wanniassa Disco 

It is time to come together and have some fun! The senior leadership class is running a school disco, for the first 
time since COVID and we are inviting all students to come together, laugh, dance and have some fun.   
 
On Thursday the 2nd March, the senior campus will offer two disco sessions for students. 
 

• Years 3-6 from 5:00-7:00pm will be invited to come and participate in a disco with activities, music and 
fun for all facilitated by the Senior Leadership class. At 7pm students from Years 3-6 will be collected by 
parents. 

 

• Years 7-10 from 7:30-9:30pm will be invited to come and participate in a disco. At 9:30 students will be 
collected by parents. 

 
The completed permission note and $10 payment should be returned to the Front Office by 24th February. Payment 
includes entry to the disco, a sausage sandwich and cold drink. In addition, a mini canteen will be open on the 
night with additonal food and drink options for purchase. 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION: 

Venue:  Wanniassa School - Senior Campus  

Date:  Thursday 2nd March  

Time:  Years 3-6 from 5:00pm-7:00pm 

  Years 7-10 from 7:30pm to 9:30pm 

Transport: Students are to be dropped at the venue and picked up by a parent / carer.   

Cost:  $10 that includes entry, sausage sandwich and cold drink. 

Food:  A mini canteen will be open on the night with a range of food and drink options. 

Clothing: Free dress – wear what you will be comfortable dancing in. 

 

Wanniassa school’s front office can relay messages to staff and students on the excursion.  During school hours, 
contact the front office and speak directly with staff. After hours, call the front office and leave a detailed message. 
Messages are checked regularly (until 10pm each night and after 6am). 
 
The school has made every effort to keep costs for this activity at a reasonable level.  The school has an equity 
fund, which can be used to provide financial assistance for students to ensure full access to the school curriculum.  
However, if there is insufficient total funding available to meet the cost of the camp/excursion, regrettably we 
may not be able to proceed.  Please contact the business manager or principal via the front office to discuss 
further. 
 
Withdrawing from this excursion with less than 3 school days notices requires a medical certificate for a refund to 
be granted. 
If you have any questions regarding this excursion, please contact Bec Owen on 61421870 or email 
rebecca.owen@ed.act.edu.au.  
 
Regards 
Wanniassa School 
8/02/23 
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Wanniassa Disco 

I give permission for my child ____________________________  in year _______  to attend the excursion to 
Wanniassa Disco on 2nd March. I understand that parents must drop students off and pick them up at the 
allocated time. 

Name of Parent/Carer: (please print)   _____________________________________________________________ 

Signature:   _____________________________________________                  Date: _________________________ 

I agree to my child participating in the activities associated with this excursion mentioned previously. I have 
discussed with my child the need for expected behaviour on this excursion. I authorise the school to make 
arrangements for the welfare of my child (including medical or surgical treatment) in an emergency and I agree to 
meet the associated costs. I have provided to the school all medical information relevant to my child attending this 
excursion. 

I agree that my child will be under the authority of the school for the duration of the excursion and that the school 
is authorised to return my child to school or home at my expense if the school considers that circumstances warrant 
such action. I give permission for my child to travel by private car, driven by a staff member or parent, in an 
emergency. 

The Medical Information and consent form only needs to be completed once/year prior to the first excursion unless 
there are changes to the details on this form.  

Are there any changes to this form?   Yes       No          

Will your child require any medication to be administered during the excursion)?  Yes        No           

If you answered yes to either of the above questions, please complete an updated Medical Information and Consent 
Form and/or Medication Authorisation and Administration Record (available through the front office). 

Is there any additional information that will support your child’s participation in this excursion?  Yes       No       

If yes, please provide these details  ________________________________________________________________ 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Payment DUE: Friday 24th February  
To pay online by credit card please go to the school website (http://www.wans.act.edu.au) and click on “Payments” 
and use the QuickWeb system.  Fee Code: DISCO23 

  
Payments can also be made in person at the front office with cash, credit card or EFTPOS.  
 
Amount Paid $                          Date Paid: _______________              Receipt Number: ______________________ 
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